
Dragon’s Dish
Updates from the Forest

September 8, 2024

Monday
September 9

Tuesday
September 10

Wednesday
September 11

Thursday
September 12

Friday
September 13

Coding Club (Gr
5-6) @ Lunch

recess

The Hot Lunch
System is open for
Lunches in October!

Soccer (Gr 5-6) @
Lunch recess

Fundraising Society
mtg @ 5:15 in the
Learning Commons

School Council
AGM & First Mtg @
6:15 in the Learning
Commons

Choir (Gr 3-6) @
Lunch recess

Handbells (Gr 5&6)
@ Lunch recess

Cross-Country Run
#1 @ the Sports
Field adjacent to the
old SPC School

Basketball (Gr 3-4)
@ Lunch recess

Dear Forest Green Families,

We hope everyone has enjoyed a smooth start to the school year. After two shorter weeks,
we're excited to dive into our first full week of learning. As routines settle in, we want to remind
families how important regular attendance is for student success. Every day counts—being
present ensures your child doesn't miss out on valuable lessons and experiences. Let's make
this week a great one by committing to being here, ready to learn, every day!

Cross-Country Running Season Begins!
We’re excited to kick off Cross-Country running season this week! Forest Green will be hosting
the first race at the sports field next to the old Stony Plain Central school this Thursday. Running
is a great way for students to build endurance, stay active, and boost their confidence. We
encourage all students to participate and experience the fun of running with friends! If your child
is interested, please reach out to their teacher for a permission form. We hope to see many of
our students on the track!

Help Us Keep Track of Jackets!
As the weather changes, we’re already starting to see jackets and hoodies piling up in our lost
and found. We kindly ask parents to remind their children to pick up any jackets they take off
while playing outside. Labeling your child’s clothing with their name can also help us return
items quickly. Let’s work together to keep our lost and found empty this season!



School Council:
● School Council AGM & First Meeting @ 6:15 p.m. on September 10th

○ Please consider joining our school council as a way to have your voice heard and
to help make decisions that will benefit all students

Fundraising Society:
● Fundraising Society first meeting of the year @ 5:15 p.m. on September 10th
● The hot lunch system is open today, September 8, for October Hot lunches and the link

for parents to register their child(ren) and order is:
https://forestgreen.hotlunches.net/admin/

Parent Handbook
Please click here to view our Parent Handbook for the 2024/2025 School Year.

We encourage you to follow us on social media as we celebrate our amazing school community.
You can find us on Facebook and Instagram. Additionally, please watch the announcements
page on our website!

We are looking forward to caring, sharing, and learning together! As always, please do not
hesitate to contact us at the school with any questions or concerns that you may have at either
780-963-7366 or forestgreen@psd.ca.

Sincerely,

Leah and Miranda

(Principal and Assistant Principal)
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